
 

 

 

 

 

Dear parent/guardian,         7th February 2022 

 

Year 7 – Refugee Collection – Monday 7th February 2022 until Friday 11th February 2022. 

 

As a part of the Year 7 First Give Program, students have been contacting and liaising with local charities, 

helping them out in raising awareness and raising funds. The form 7M at Eden has been in contract with Slough 

Refugee Support, a local charity in the area which aims to help and support refugees in desperate need. For 

7M’s social action, they will be collecting donations for these refugees at ‘Break Times’ over the following 

week. 

 

Starting from Monday 7th February, your daughter can help these refugees by bringing any non-perishable 

food e.g. Tinned Foods, new clothes for adults/babies, new/good condition toys, & new/good condition 

books. Students can donate these during break in the dining hall.  

 

All donations will be given to the Slough Refugee Support to distribute to those most in need.  

 

All donations will be graciously accepted, and we hope that Eden Girls can make a difference to the lives of 

those who need support at the current moment. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Raman Sandhu 

 

 

Director of Learning for Humanities 

 


